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27 January 2025              Ref: Off1/yrg/Y4/24-25/Zoo28Mar/SA 
 

To: ALL YEAR 4 PARENT/CARER  
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Re: MARWELL ZOO TRIP - Friday 28 March 2025 
 

We are pleased to let you know that we have made arrangements for Year 4 to visit Marwell Zoo to support our work 
next term on ‘Habitats and food chains’ in Science.  During the visit, the children will have the opportunity to learn 
about animals from around the world, as well as taking part in an animal focused workshop.  

 
We will be leaving school at 8:50am and returning to school for 3:30pm.  The children will need to wear school 
uniform, trainers, a warm coat/waterproof and have a disposable packed lunch. 

 
We will need a number of parent/carer volunteers to support the children on this trip. If you would like to volunteer 
and have a DBS registered on the Update Service, we would love to hear from you. Please speak to your child’s 
class teacher to inform them of your availability.  As we are limited on the number of volunteers we can take, if we 
receive more volunteers than required, we will draw names from a hat.    

 
In order to finance this activity, a voluntary contribution of £18.90 is requested. Please pay by Monday 17 March 
using our online payment system at www.scopay.com/boxgrove. Pupils will not be excluded from this activity 
because parents are not in a position to contribute, but as we are not able to fund the activity in any other way it will 
be cancelled unless we cover costs. If you are experiencing financial difficulty, please can we refer you to our 
Hardship Policy which you will find on our website. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Rebecca Stacey      Sam Agombar   
Co-Headteacher           Year 4 
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